
Dear Senator Boquist, 

Having read SB 941 I feel that there are several 

features that are not only laughable but totally, in my 

opinion, against our rights. 

Having to get a background check to transfer to 

friend, neighbors, and just about anybody is an 

extreme method that is only going to impose hardships 

in an everyday transaction but also hurts financially. 

I feel that criminals are not going to get or give 

"background checks" when they move a gun 

around.  That is the definition of criminals.  They are 

not concerned with laws. 

Legislation is certainly needed, common sense wise, but 

foolish, ridiculous legislation only hurts or 

inconveniences or makes criminals of me and my 

friends. 

I appreciate your consideration in this matter.  

Regards, 

 

Russ Skustad 


